

Weekly Newsletter

20th June 2025

A MESSAGE FROM MISS SAWYER

I hope this message finds you well. We've been enjoying some lovely hot weather recently, and it's been wonderful to see the children making the most of the sunshine during playtimes and outdoor learning.

Please do remember to send your child to school with a named sun hat, water bottle, and ensure they are wearing sun cream each morning to help keep them safe and comfortable throughout the day.

Our teachers are currently hard at work writing end-of-year reports, reflecting on the children's fantastic progress and achievements this year. These will be shared with you on Thursday 11 July, along with your child's test scores. We know the children are eager to see how they've done, and the staff are equally excited to celebrate their efforts and successes with you all. Thank you as always for your continued support.





TRIP TO THE WILDLIFE PARK

On Thursday, all our EYFS and KS1 children went on a trip to Askham Bryan Wildlife Park.

The children had the most wonderful day exploring and taking part in workshops that fit in with their science topic on animals.

Thank you so much to all the parents/carers who came along to help us, and to our amazing PTA who funded part of this visit.



DATES FOR YOUR DIARY

Monday 23rd June - Reception Sports Day (back up day is Monday 30th June)

Training Day - Friday 27th June

Sports Day (KS1 & KS2) - Thursday 3rd July (back up day is Tuesday 8th July)

Summer Fair - Friday 4th July

Tuesday 22nd July - 12pm finish

INSTAGRAM

park_grove_primary_academy York Choral Festival - an amazing day for Park Grove Choir!

We had workshops in Gamelan Indonesian Classical Music, Japanese Taiko Drumming and lots of singing games. We also performed our song "Cover me in Sunshine" and rounded off the day as part of a mass choir singing Proud by Heather Small.

Thank you @yorkmusichub #PGMusic

